
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � AUGUST 20, 2001 

ALL WAY STOP SIGNS FOR CRANSTON PARK AVE. - MAPLE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Ferri recommends that all way stop signs be installed at the intersections of Cranston 
Park Ave and Ashton Dr./Isaac Murray Ave., and Cranston Park Ave. and Ridgeway Ct./Princeton 
Gate, and 
 
That the request for speed humps along the northern section of Cranston Park Ave., north of 
Ridgeway Ct./Princeton Gate, be referred to the Maple Springs Traffic Calming Committee � 
Phase 2, for review and processing as per City policy. 

Purpose 

The Ward 1 office received a petition from residents of the area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Cranston Park Ave is a 4 lane primary road that is conducive to speeding.  The all way stop signs 
at Cranston Park Ave. and Ashton Drive/Isaac Murray Ave. and Cranston Park Ave. and 
Ridgeway Ct./Princeton Gate, would help regulate the speed of traffic.  Any speed humps for this 
area need to be referred to Engineering staff and the Phase 2 Traffic Calming Committee as per 
City policy in order that issues such as costs and engineering may be addressed. 

Conclusion 

All way stops at the proposed locations will have a positive impact on reducing traffic speed along 
Cranston Park Ave. 

Attachments 

Petition � Members of Council Only 

Report prepared by: 

N/A 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 
Mario F. Ferri 
Councillor, Ward 1 
 


